
      
 

 
 

Congratulations on qualifying for the 2022 IHSAA State Basketball Play-in Game 
 
The Idaho High School Activities Association and the NFHS have partnered with GoFan to bring your 
school and fans an enhanced tournament experience.  Please forward this information to coaches and fans 
that plan to attend this year’s Play-In Qualifier. 

You can download the GoFan app from your App Store and purchase tickets for the tournament.  
Play-In Game tickets may also be purchased on-line by going to www.gofan.co or clicking the IHSAA 
website https://idhsaa.org 
 

To purchase tournament tickets for any and/or all games, follow the steps below: 
 

The buying process is designed for convenience: 
1) Purchase a ticket using one of the following methods: 

a. Through the GoFan app  
b. Use the QR Code (below)  
c. Or at the link/s (above) 

2) GoFan will send you verification.  
3) On your smart phone, click on the email notification and a screenshot will appear of your 

purchase. 
4) Show your mobile ticket for automated ticket redemption at the tournament gate. 

 

There is no printing of tickets, simply use your phone to validate at the venue. 
 

 


